
To all members, friends and associates, we are holding the 
2025 compeƟƟon at the same venue as last year on the 
Central Coast, on Saturday 15th March 2025. 
 
Venue: Niagara Park Stadium 
Address: 18 Washington Ave, Niagara Park. 
 
The venue is conveniently located next to Niagara Park 
Railway StaƟon which is two stops north of Gosford.  
 
Adjacent to the stadium are shops, cafes, a tavern and a 
Chinese Restaurant (Harmony Court).  Also, a canteen will 
be operaƟng inside the venue. 
 
All the renovaƟons are completed including the brand 
new ameniƟes inside, which will make it a much more en-
joyable experience. 
 
Looking forward to receiving your registraƟons forthwith. 


